

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Ms C. Prescott, Mrs K. Willment

> Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL Tel: 01639 508540

Dear Parent or Carer,

I stated before half-term that we would review the wearing of PE kit as a summer uniform. In response to weather reports we will be allowing pupils from Nursery to Year 10 to wear PE kit to school from tomorrow.

I would like to be clear that pupils in have two options only. To wear normal school uniform or to wear normal PE kit. Inappropriate garments outlined in my letter before half-term will not be permitted and my team will be contacting home where pupils do not respect our policy. Our full uniform requirements are set out in full here: https://bit.ly/YBBUniform

If pupils do not have the correct PE kit, then they must wear their normal school uniform.

I would ask that Year 11 continue to wear uniform to their formal examinations as they have done up to this point. The examination hall has air conditioning.

We hope this compromise to our uniform policy will support pupils to be more comfortable in class without compromising our expectations for high standards.

Yours faithfully.

R. Rees

Headteacher.